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I oppose this legislation. Leave Oregon private well owners alone. There is too much 

governmental control in Oregon. Hoping Oregon government realizes that 

Oregonians have had enough of this government control and we are going to vote to 

put representatives in office who want to work our way back to Oregon 1970. We 

seniors have worked hard for decades to be responsible residents. We are fed up 

with the state of our beautiful Oregon. 


